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The two playgrounds in Wesbrook Place are designed for small children, but recently there have 
been many skateboarding around the playground equipment intimidating the child en. There is no 
signage indicating they are not permitted to skateboard in the area. Also, residents have 
complained about the volume of unsupervised children in the park who often make a lot of noise.  It 
is suggested that signage indicating park ‘rules’ might help.

MF responded that there is no skateboard park planned in any of the UNA parks.  The UNA has been 
working with UBC and UBCPT to look at places on campus to build a skateboard park, using a 
partnership model similar to the one used in the creation of the Basketball court on Thunderbird 
Blvd.  The Board is aware of the noise in the Wesbrook Place but is uncertain of the effectiveness of 
signage.  MF suggested the residents bring their concerns to the next Joint Strata Chair meeting.  
The Board might consider putting up acceptable park behavior rules of the park.  JF to follow up.

Meeting adjourned at 7:35 pm.

Next Meeting: Tuesday October 13, 2009 from 5:00 pm to 7:00 pm at 
The Old Barn Community Centre

3. UNA Meeting Schedule

4. The Old Barn Community Centre Fall Recreation Program Guide

Delegations
Joy Butler, Keenleyside, Wesbrook Place
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